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Dear Rebecca  

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to DEMs Stand-Alone Power Systems - South 

Australian Implementation Consultation Paper, July 2021. 

Background 

SA Power Networks’ Customer Consultative Panel (CCP) consists of a broad range of stakeholders 

with an interest in shaping the decision-making of SA Power Networks. Improving the reliability 

for those worst served customers in remote and regional areas of the State was one of the focus 

areas identified by the panel for its 2020-22 term. 

A Regional and Remote Customers Sub-group of the Customer Consultative Panel was established 

in August 2020 to look at opportunities to improve the service for worst served customers in the 

State in terms of reliability and electricity supply.  

SA Power Networks is a world leader in integrating distributed energy resources into the power 

system and as a Customer Panel we want SAPN leadership in this area to continue.  

There is a portion of customers in the state that experience extremely poor reliability performance, 

significantly worse than regional targets. There are edge of grid customers and communities that, 

as a result of current service and reliability levels, we feel may be better served by Stand Alone 

Power Systems (SAPS) or other alternative solutions and the current framework doesn’t allow the 

best outcomes for worst served customers.  

In addition, given the high cost of providing grid connectivity to remote communities, we believe 

there are locations in South Australia where micro-grids and SAPS would provide a better outcome 

for customers compared to traditional grid connection.  

As distributed energy resources such as solar PV and battery storage continue to improve and 

become more cost-effective, elements of the distribution network may become redundant as 

standalone (off-grid) premises and/or local microgrids become more economic than a traditional 

network. 






